
[Name] 

[Address] 

[Town, State, Zip] 

[Date] 

 

New Hampshire Department of Education 

101 Pleasant Street 

Concord, NH 03301-3860 

 

Dear Members of the New Hampshire Department of Education, 

 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Pinnacle Chartered Public School, intended 

to serve the greater Colebrook, NH area. As a long-time resident of [Town], I am deeply aware 

of the educational challenges our community faces, notably limited school funding and below-

average proficiency rates in core academic areas. 

 

Pinnacle promises significant improvements through its innovative approach, including a flexible 

curriculum designed to meet diverse student needs. Its emphasis on fostering a love of learning, 

encouraging critical thinking, and promoting educational excellence aligns closely with my 

values. I firmly believe that Pinnacle Charter School's unique educational model will provide our 

students with vital opportunities to excel academically, socially, and professionally. 

 

Furthermore, the school's commitment to community involvement and collaboration with local 

businesses will positively impact both our students and the entire Colebrook region. Enhanced 

school choice will directly benefit families, motivate student achievement, and invigorate local 

educational outcomes. 

 

I wholeheartedly encourage your support in approving this crucial educational initiative. Our 

students deserve opportunities that will prepare them effectively for future success, and 

Pinnacle Charter School represents an essential step toward fulfilling that goal. Thank you for 

considering my support. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


